THE VOICE OF 1230
CENTRAL IDAHO OM YOUR DIAL

RADIO STATION

KORT

GRANGEVILLE, IDAHO
August 3, 1955

Maurice W, Nittler

Box 9l

Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Sir:

This is to acknowledge your reception of KORT on the

morning of April L, 1955 during our regular freguency
check broadcast,

My sincere personal apologies for the long delay in
replying.,. Your reception report was accidentally
mislaid,

Many thanks for your letter and we hope to hear from
you again,

Sincerely,

S

Hub Warner, Mgr,



